AEF-LOBBY2021-109

From: Alberta"s Economic Future

To: AEFCommittee.Admin

Subject: [Lobbyists Act Review] Submission from Natalie Hamilton
Date: Monday, November 29, 2021 9:29:57 AM

Alberta's Economic Future
Lobbyists Act Review Submission

The form response was submitted on 29 November 2021, 09:29 AM.

PART A: CONTACT INFORMATION

First Name * Natalie

Last Name * Hamilton

Organization

Frmail I
Phone * E—
City/Town * Medicine Hat

PART B: COMMENTS

Comments * For the sake of transparency, lobbyists should not have
worked for anyone in the ruling party, or held
governmental office. Lobbyists currently pushing for
privatization of medical industries have significant ties to
Kenney and his cronies, making government access much
easier, and making corruption seem much more likely.
Preventing such connections would improve transparency
and accountability and improve the public’s trust of
government operations.





